Indiana Health Coverage Programs

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

BR199944 NOVEMBER 2, 1999

To All Indiana Medicaid Providers:

* The new Indiana Health Coverage Programs Provider Manual will be available on
the Indiana Medicaid Web site beginning November 1, 1999. The Web site address
is www.indianamedicaid.com.

» Thisarticleisthe second in a series about the implementation of phase two of the
Children’ s Health Insurance Program (Hoos er Healthwise Package C previously
referred to as CHIP I1).

The Office of the Children’s Health Insurance Program (CHIP), the Office of
Medicaid Policy and Planning (OMPP), and EDS are working with the Indiana
State Medical Association (ISMA) and Hoos er Healthwise managed care
organizations to offer atraining opportunity to medical providers for managed care
and phase two of the CHIP. The training series will feature presentations by EDS,
Lifemark, and Managed Health Services (MHS). The training agenda offers afull
day of training. The morning sessions will be focused on managed care and the
afternoon sessions will review the implementation of Hoosier Healthwise

Package C.

For additional information about registering for this training series, contact the
ISMA at (317) 261-2060 or 1-800-257-4762. The training schedule is provided
below by date, city and location.

Date City L ocation Phone Number
11/2/99 | Muncie Radisson Hotel Roberts | (765) 741-7777
11/9/99 | Vincennes Executive Inn (812) 886-5000
11/10/99 | Jeffersonville | Ramada Riverfront 1-800-537-3612
11/11/99 | Indianapolis | Holiday Inn Airport (317) 244-6861
11/16/99 | Lafayette Radisson (765) 447-0575
11/30/99 | Merrillville Radisson Star Plaza (219) 769-6311
12/2/99 | South Bend | Holiday Inn Downtown | (219) 232-3941
12/2/99 | Fort Wayne | Holiday Inn Northwest (219) 484-7711

Additional Hoosier Healthwise Package C training sessions will be offered in early
2000. Providers will be informed of training dates in future articles and bulletins.
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To All Indiana Medicaid Acute Care Hospitals, Municipal County Hospitals,
Community Mental Health Centers, and Private Psychiatric Hospitals
Participating in the Indiana Medicaid Disproportionate Share Hospital
Payment and Municipal County Medicaid Shortfall Payment Programs for
State Fiscal Year 1998:

» The Office of Medicaid Policy and Planning (OMPP) would like to announce the
deadline for filing the Disproportionate Share Hospital (DSH) survey document or
the certified audited opinion as a requirement for participation in the DSH and the
Municipal County Hospital Medicaid Shortfall Payment Programs to receive
payments for the State Fiscal Year (SFY) 1998.

The deadlineis November 15, 1999.
A bulletin will be mailed to provide further information.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact Jared Duzan or Kay Spear
with Myers & Stauffer at (317) 846-9521 or 1-800-877-6927 or Bill Washienko
with the OMPP at (317) 233-1553.
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